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Clevenger, William K.

From: Donny Huber <highergroundsgc@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 2:58 PM

To: Clevenger, William K.; Brew Crew

Subject: Re: PUD Amendment at 45th Street North and Woodlawn
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I am agreement to the amendment as long as this item is satisfied:
Construct and maintain an eight foot privacy fence on their property.
Let me know if you have any questions.

On Thu, Apr 7, 2022 at 11:48 AM Clevenger, William K. <WKClevenger@garverusa.com> wrote:

Hello Donny,

Thank you for taking my call this morning. Attached is the preliminary drawing we have created for the amendment of
the Planned Unit Development. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. If you like our concept,
would you respond to this email describing your support for the project?

Thank you,

William Clevenger, PS
Project Surveyor
Survey Team

316-221-3016
316-833-8426
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Donny & Lindsay Huber
Higher Grounds LLC dba Scooter's Coffee




